
 
  

Offidion of what constitutes a university in New York State. Many of you 
provided your input on this proposed change directly to the Regents, and I want to thank you for your advocacy. I 
also want to thank both the Faculty Senate for its support and advocacy as well as those of you who provided input 
to us about whether you thought Daemen should apply for a name change should the Regents approve the new 
definition. 
 
The Regents received overwhelming support for the proposed version, and they have officially approved the 
definition change, effective 


